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27 January 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

Higher Education and Careers Event Friday 14 February — Year 10 Students 10.00am
— 11.00am

We were very disappointed that due to cancellation we were unable to take your sons to
the City Hall in October for the What Next? Future Choices event, allowing exploration of
post 16 and post 18 options.

We would therefore like to invite you and your sons, together, to attend the Higher
Education and Careers Conference on 14 February here at BWS, between 10.00am and
11.00am where you will be able to meet and talk to university representatives, employers,
apprenticeship providers and voluntary organisations giving insight into opportunities
beyond the sixth form. A post 16 options evening is held in the autumn to look at sixth
forms and colleges.

Unfortunately, as this event is aimed at Year 12 students we are unable to offer any other
time to visit and no parking is available on site.

Students will receive a briefing before the event with some suggested activities to make
the most of the visit.

Should you wish to attend, please rsvp by email to careers@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Rl S A Gl
-

M J Jenner (Mrs) S A Armstrong (Mrs)
Head of Middle School Careers Leader and Adviser
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